
Appendix B 

Gambling Act Policy Consultation 2012 
 
 
 
One response received: 
 
Hope Community Council  Concerned about more recent developments in 

gambling, particularly through interactive TV, the 
internet and mobile phones and ask what controls 
can be implemented in these areas. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Licensing Authority’s View 
 
In the light of the above it is not deemed necessary to further amend the 
proposed Gambling Act 2005 Statement of Licensing Policy which will have 
effect from 31st January 2013 for three years. 
 
The Licensing Authority recognises the concerns expressed by the 
Community Council but matters relating to remote gambling via those forms of 
media are the remit of the Gambling Commission and the UK Government. 


